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PAC Meeting 

 Calling all parents and guardians! Join us in the All Nations Room at 6pm on Wednesday.  

Student Learning Survey 

 We will be conducting the Student Learning Survey for all Grade 10, 11, and 12 students starting next 
Thursday.  

 What is the Student Learning Survey (SLS)? 
o The SLS is an annual province-wide census of students in grades 4, 7, 10, 11, and 12, their parents 

and guardians/caregivers, staff, and principals/vice-principals in schools. 
o It has been administered every year in BC public schools since 2001. Prior to 2016/17, it was known 

as the Student Satisfaction Survey. 
o The SLS provides data about student experiences in the school and classroom. It is the only source 

of province-wide information about students’ learning experiences through the perspectives of 
students, parents/caregivers, school administrators, and school staff. 

o The survey data helps to provide insights in key areas that support students in their growth towards 
becoming educated citizens. 

Math and Science Help Available! 

 If you need help with Math or Science, come to the Homework Club after school. Math help is available 
on Tuesdays, and Science help is available on Wednesdays.  

Respiratory Illness Season 

 Flu activity often begins to increase in October and tends to peak between December and February, 
although significant activity can last until May.  

 Please stay home if you are feeling unwell and resume your regular activities when you feel you can 
manage them. If you have a fever, you should stay home until it is gone without medication. 

 Remember to: Eat well, sleep well, and exercise. Wash or sanitize your hands frequently. Avoid sharing 
food, drinks, and other items that touch the mouth. Masks are permitted and a personal choice. 
Respect the personal space of others. Cover coughs and sneezes.  

Absences  

 If your child is going to miss ANY classes, please report all absences to britabsences@vsb.bc.ca. Or you 
can call the office at 604-713-8266 between 8am – 3:30pm, Monday to Friday.   

 If your child is away more than three days in a row, please contact their teachers via email to ask about 
schoolwork. 
 

With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands of 
the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation). 
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